

Writing

1 Choose the grammatically correct sentence.

- 1
 - a Katy was TV watching at 5 pm yesterday.
 - b Yesterday at 5 pm TV Katy was watching.
 - c Katy was watching TV at 5 pm yesterday.
 - d Katy was watching TV yesterday at 5 pm.
- 2
 - a An amazing time I had at the festival last week.
 - b At the festival last week an amazing time I had.
 - c I had at the festival last week an amazing time.
 - d I had an amazing time at the festival last week.
- 3
 - a Sam was washing the car while his dad arrived home.
 - b While his dad was arriving home, Sam washed the car.
 - c Sam was washing the car when his dad arrived home.
 - d When his dad was arriving home, Sam was washing the car.

Reading

2 Read the passage carefully and choose the correct answer to each question.

James works in the Sociology Department of a university. He is a researcher and often goes to different workplaces to interview people about various things. One day he went to a biscuit factory to interview female production line workers about how satisfied they were with their jobs. He approached a woman called Sara and started asking her questions. He asked her how long she had worked there. Sara told him she had been working there for fifteen years ever since she left school. He asked her what she did. She told him that she took packets of biscuits off the conveyor belt and put them into cardboard boxes. He asked her if she enjoyed working there. She told him she enjoyed it very much and that her co-workers were very nice and friendly and they had a good laugh together. Then he asked her if she ever found the work boring. She said that she didn't. When he asked her if she was sure, she replied that she was because sometimes they changed the biscuits.

- 1 What does James do for a living?
 - a He is a researcher.
 - b He is an interviewer.
 - c He is a university professor.
 - d He is a factory worker.
- 2 Why did James go to the factory?
 - a He wanted to find out how a production line worked.
 - b He wanted to talk to the workers.
 - c He wasn't satisfied with the working conditions.
 - d He wanted to learn about biscuits.
- 3 Which is true?
 - a Sara has just left school.
 - b James has interviewed many people.
 - c Sara's co-workers find the work satisfying.
 - d It was the first time James visited a factory.
- 4 Why does Sara enjoy her job?
 - a She likes biscuits.
 - b She finds it interesting.
 - c She likes the people she works with.
 - d She likes different kinds of biscuits.
- 5 What do we learn about Sara?
 - a She is not very ambitious.
 - b She gets bored easily.
 - c She is friendly.
 - d She has a good sense of humour.